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PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE NOTICE 
 

 

 
Due to low sales activity BI Technologies has decided to discontinue all Tactile 

Switches effective June 1, 2012.   

 

Last time buys for Tactile Switches will be June 1, 2012 and must be shipped by 

July 31, 2012.    

 

All orders placed between May 1, 2012 and June 1, 2012 will be considered 

NCNR. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this decision may create and we truly 

appreciate your understanding in this matter.  Please contact me at 

robtaflinger@bitechnologies.com  if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you,  
 

 

 

Rob Taflinger 

BI Technologies Corporation 
 

 

 

 

 

BI Technologies Corporation 
4200 Bonita Place, Fullerton, CA 92835, USA 

Telephone: +1 (714) 447 2300  

Facsimile: +1 (714) 447 2400  

Website: www.bitechnologies.com  

 


